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RoAF  is  essentially  a  faith-based  organisation  that  relies  on  prayer. 
Below and overleaf we offer some prayer pointers, but please feel free to 
add your own items as they come to mind. Prayer is our connection with 
God’s ultimate power source and, without prayer support, this work would 
achieve nothing of lasting value. 

New season, new look:  ...

We have been helping poorer households in the Dorohoi area for over 30 
years.   Sometimes  we  are  tempted  to  ask  what  has  been  achieved, 
especially when subsequent generations seem to fare no better.  However, 
we were encouraged recently to meet a family from those early years who 
have had success with employment and managing a business in Dorohoi. 

For the change of season we gave the shop a bit of a ‘spring’ clean. New 
curtains and a thorough cleaning have made the shop more inviting. 

New legislation requires us to produce quarterly financial accounts for 
our  activities.   We  have  been  caught  up  by  rules  intended  for  larger 
commercial enterprises and it will mean an increase in our workload.
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Give thanks …
1. for the ability to distribute some £4,300 worth of food during August.

Give thanks …
1. for good stocks of clothing for autumn and stationery for school pupils.

Please pray …
1. for the ability to comply with legislation which was not intended for us.

With the onset of  autumn it is  time to start thinking about making 
provision for winter heating. For many of our beneficiary families that 
means firewood.  In previous years we have been able to help a few of the 
poorest households but firewood is now strictly controlled and expensive, 
and our ability to help will be limited.

Several of the ladies at Casa Neemia have collected fruit from our trees 
at the warehouse and made a good quantity of jam. Warm jam doughnuts 
always go down well during the cooler weather. Also at Casa Neemia, our 
Ukrainian children are preparing for the new school year, with help from 
some of the older residents.

During  the  summer  we  had  the  opportunity  to  take  one  of  our 
Ukrainian visitors  to  visit  the  grave of  his  grandfather  who had been 
killed whilst fighting in Romania during the second world war.  It was a 
very emotional visit for him and helped him a little with his own life away 
from his home.

Please pray …
1. about the updated documentation for Casa Neemia and the warehouse.
Getting stuck in: ...
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